
KINDERGARTEN TEAM NEWS

Special Happenings:
Classroom Feast – Wednesday
If you would like to contribute a treat please feel 
free. We have paper goods, juice boxes and Oreos 
already. 

Parent Info: We will start 
reading groups after 
Thanksgiving. I can’t wait 
for this to start. We will 
be meeting in the 
beginning to go over 
letters and sounds, 
beginning sounds, ending 
sounds, and stretching out 
words. We will then move 
to readers. Your student 
will have a reading folder 
that will go home with 
them. IT MUST BE 
RETURNED THE NEXT 
DAY. The folder will only 
go home after we meet. It 
will give you an idea of 
what we worked on in our 
group.
The rainforest is coming 
along great. The students 
love to see their work 
start filling the tree and 
the room. We will continue 
this week and I will send 
pictures of the progress. 
Once the unit is over all 
their work and writing will 
be sent home.

NOVEMBER Week of  11/23-11/25

This week we will be working on...
Reading/Phonics: We will continue to work 
on beginning and ending sounds and trying 
to spell words by stretching out the word. 
Math: We will continue Unit 4
Writing: We will be writing about being a 
snowflake.  We also continue to work on 
using spaces between words when writing.
HWT: We will continue in our workbook.  
We have completed all the “jump back up” 
letters.
SS/Science: We continue our rainforest 
unit. When we get back we will start 
discussing what a neighborhood is and what 
we find in a  neighborhood.  During this unit 
we will construct a small neighborhood in 
our class that during play time they can play 
with.

Sight Words: We will continue with the 
current sight word list. We usually have a list 
for 10 days and then test, This will bring us to 
Dec 2 when we will test and move anyone on 
that has mastered this list.


